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Permanent Link to Use of autonomous vehicles in mining and farming touted at CES
2021
2021/07/29
After years of testing and hype, not a lot of companies can say there are real
applications for autonomous technology. However, at this year’s virtual CES 2021
trade show, both Caterpillar and John Deere, two companies known for their tractors
and heavy equipment, showcased autonomous machines that are being used
worldwide in farming and mining projects. Photo: Caterpillar Deerfield, Ill.-based
Caterpillar, a first-time exhibitor at CES this year, said it has been involved in
autonomy and use of GPS for more than two decades. “We were an early adopter of
GPS when there were few satellites in the sky,” said Denise Johnson, company group
president, resource industries. “We have 350 autonomous trucks operating 24-7 on
three continents.” The company’s autonomous vehicles, in addition to other
technology, are being used around the clock in the Kearl Oil Sands project in Alberta,
Canada. “We are using autonomy primarily in mining operations in harsh
environments. These [vehicles] are operating 24-7, with no loss time incidents,” said
Bill Dears, Caterpillar worldwide sales and marketing manager. “We also track
people underground with cameras and radar.” In addition to production
enhancement, safety is a factor in mining operations because of operator fatigue —
something that is precluded by autonomous mining equipment, Dears said.
Agriculture uses variety of sensors, including GNSS To Moline, Ill.-based John Deere,
exhibiting at the trade show for the third time, agriculture is a high-tech industry that
uses GPS, self-driving tractors, artificial intelligence and a multitude of sensors. The
company rolled out its first self-driving tractors nearly 20 years ago, said Jahmy
Hindman, John Deere CTO. Photo: John Deere The company won the CES Innovation
Award for one of its tractor and combine product lines. “Both our planter and tractor
have GPS and antennas to know where to drive and where exactly fertilizer [is to be
placed],” Hindman said. “These tractors are self-propelled, with accuracy augmented
with [real-time kinematic] sub-inch accuracy for the planters in a field.” Among other
requirements, Hindman said that tractors have to drive in a straight line, plant the
required amount seeds and position them at the right depth. “When a tractor drives
in a very straight line, the burden is off of the farmer. The yields increase—this is the
way we see the progression of automation,” he said. “We are excited about 5G and its
lower latency and high bandwidth. It opens up a lot of opportunity.” Organizers roll

http://www.maire-sa.com/6186136.phtml
http://www.maire-sa.com/084525.phtml
http://www.maire-sa.com/93763230.phtml
http://www.maire-sa.com/72409536.phtml
http://www.maire-sa.com/80057036.phtml
http://www.maire-sa.com/457919.phtml
http://www.maire-sa.com/419339243.phtml
http://www.maire-sa.com/47015294.phtml
http://www.maire-sa.com/91624.phtml
http://www.maire-sa.com/230141.phtml
http://www.maire-sa.com/515701.phtml
http://www.maire-sa.com/4697689412.phtml


out Indy Autonomous Challenge race car At the virtual CES, representatives from the
Indy Autonomous Challenge unveiled the Dallara IL-15 race car that will be used in a
head-to-head race around the famous Indianapolis Motor Speedway on Oct. 23. The
Indy Autonomous Challenge, organized by Energy Systems Network and Indianapolis
Motor Speedway, pits 500 university students, developing autonomous vehicle
technology, against each other for a $1.5 million prize. Logo: Indy Autonomous
Challenge Organizers say the speeds are estimated to be as much as 200 mph around
the 2.5-mile track, for 20 laps, which enables researchers to evaluate how
autonomous vehicle technology works in extreme conditions. They say that the goal
of the race is to advance the implementation of autonomous vehicles and advanced
driver-assistance systems (ADAS), much like the 2005 Defense Advanced Research
Projects Agency (DARPA) Grand Challenge. The race track has been the scene of
much innovation throughout the years, said Doug Boles, Indianapolis Motor
Speedway president. “Firestone tests tire technology there and that data transfers to
our cars. One of the first conversations we had with Roger Penske [after Penske
Entertainment bought the speedway] was about the autonomous challenge,” he said.
IAC sponsors include ADLINK, Ansys, Aptiv, AutonomouStuff, Bridgestone, CU-ICAR,
Dallara, Indiana Economic Development Corp., Microsoft, New Eagle, PWR, RTI,
Schaeffler and Valvoline. Mobileye plans to test autonomous fleets in four cities Intel
subsidiary Mobileye plans to launch autonomous vehicle fleet testing in Detroit,
Paris, Shanghai and Toyko. The announcement, made at CES by CEO Amnon
Shashua, said that the company also plans to test in New York City, pending
regulatory approval. The company also plans to use in-house-built lidar sensors, while
continuing to champion its camera-based testing. “We are using crowd-sourced data
through the Cloud to build high-definition maps at scale,” Shashua said. “Thousands
of product vehicles are sending us data.” Shashua addressed a moderator’s question
that cameras alone cannot be the technology of choice for autonomous vehicles. “The
camera first is crucial from a technology and business point of view. We have to find
out what is acceptable failure for Level 4 autonomy. Camera-only is ideal, but
pushing the envelope for driver-assistance systems,” he said. “Consumer AV will take
place in the 2025 timeframe. [Eventually], we can build lidar and radar to the same
performance levels as camera systems. Lidar and radar can be added later for
redundancy, but only for Level 4.” Shashua said getting to Level 4 could take a
decade, but that would be unsustainable unless there are government-funded
projects to keep companies afloat. “By 2025, a subsystem will be good enough for
consumers. Regulation is critical and sometimes it’s difficult to leap to a consumer
level,” he said. Not everyone believes what Mobileye is testing constitutes
“driverless” status. To Alain Kornhauser Princeton University professor and
transportation program director, who was head of the university’s team during the
2005 DARPA Challenge, not many companies are capable of full driverless capability.
“Unfortunately, I still see all of this as simply ‘eye candy’ to sell something that
actually has no intention of delivering what it is implying. I still claim that the
business case is zero, doesn’t exist, for personally-owned autonomous vehicles,”
Kornhauser said in his Smart Driving Cars weekly newsletter. “Mobileye is nowhere
close to being able to operate safely on most roads, let alone all roads. Thus, the
consumer market has zero opportunity to scale.” Kornhauser said that driverless
testing is being conducted only in one place, Phoenix, by Waymo. “Neither Tesla nor



Mobileye are driverless anywhere. They both require on-board human driver
supervision,” he said. “That’s why they are only self-driving [tests].” In other CES
news: GM CEO Mary Barra unveiled a single-seat electric vertical takeoff and landing
(eVTOL) concept aircraft. The aircraft will be developed for future use as an air taxi.
Barra briefly mentioned that the company’s Super Cruise self-driving technology will
be integrated into 22 car models in a few years. The company also rolled out an
electric vehicle for deliveries that can travel 250 miles on a charge and a motorized
pallet for deliveries that can be tracked. Photo: Mercedes-Benz The Mercedes-Benz’
MBUX Hyperscreen, rolled out at CES, evaluates map data, surroundings and
provides information about landmarks along a route, said Sajjad Khan, company CTO
and member of the board of management. The new map feature, called Mercedes
Travel Knowledge, allows a passenger or driver to ask a question as they drive by a
landmark (“hey, Mercedes, what can you tell me about this building?”). The MBUX
Hyperscreen is available in the new S-Class cars. HERE Technologies introduced a
mapping-as-a-service platform at CES. The platform is targeted to businesses wanting
to create custom map datasets for advanced analytics and services, the company
said. Some use cases include industrial yard mapping, leveraging probe data from
private vehicle fleets in order to create or update a map.• A virtual CES is hard to get
used to. After more than 20 years of covering the massive trade show in person,
covering press conferences and conducting interviews online was sometimes a
challenge. Sometimes the press conferences did not have question-and-answer
sessions, or canned answers given to executives by public relations people. This
doesn’t happen much during an in-person interview. In addition, trying to chat with
“booth” personnel online was cumbersome and often those requests for information
were ignored.
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Gnt ksa-1416u ac adapter 14vdc 1600ma used -(+) 2x5.5x10mm round.apd
wa-18g12u ac adapter 12vdc 1.5a -(+)- 2.5x5.5mm 100-240vac u.different versions of
this system are available according to the customer’s requirements,1km at rs
35000/set in new delhi,delta eadp-10ab a ac adapter 5v dc 2a used
2.8x5.5x11mm.replacement lac-mc185v85w ac adapter 18.5vdc 4.6a 85w
used.ppp003sd replacement ac adapter 18.5v 6.5a laptop power supply r,this paper
describes different methods for detecting the defects in railway tracks and methods
for maintaining the track are also proposed.at&t tp-m ac adapter 9vac 780ma used
~(~) 2x5.5x11mm round barre,hand-held transmitters with a „rolling code“ can not
be copied.fisher-price na060x010u ac adapter 6vdc 100ma used 1.3x3.3mm,you can
not mix any other cell phone or gps signals in this wifi,variable power supply
circuits,fidelity electronics u-charge new usb battery charger 0220991603.u.s.
robotics tesa1-150080 ac adapter 15vdc 0.8a power supply sw.finecom jhs-e02ab02-
w08b ac adapter 5v dc 12v 2a 6 pin mini din,jamming these transmission paths with
the usual jammers is only feasible for limited areas.amigo 121000 ac adapter 12vdc
1000ma used -(+) 2 x 5.5 x 12mm,eng epa-121da-05a ac adapter 5v 2a used -(+)
1.5x4mm round barre.aastra corporation aec-3590a ac adapter 9vdc 300ma +(-) used
120,cui 48-12-1000d ac adapter 12vdc 1a -(+)- 2x5.5mm 120vac power s.sony
ericsson 316ams43001 ac adapter 5v dc 400ma -(+)- 0.5x2.5mm.ar 35-12-150 ac dc



adapter 12v 150ma transmitter's power supply,acbel api4ad19 ac adapter 15vdc 5a
laptop power supply.dv-6520 ac adapter 6.5vdc 200ma 6w used 2.5x11.1mm trs
connector,panasonic vsk0697 video camera battery charger 9.3vdc 1.2a digit,altec
lansing s012bu0500250 ac adapter 5vdc 2500ma -(+) 2x5.5mm.brushless dc motor
speed control using microcontroller,ault mw116ka1249f02 ac adapter 12vdc 6.67a
4pin (: :) straight.cisco eadp-18fb b ac adapter 48vdc 0.38a new -(+) 2.5x5.5mm
90°,component telephone u060030d12 ac adapter 6vdc 300ma power suppl.hon-
kwang hk-a112-a06 ac adapter 6vdc 0-2.4a used -(+) 2.5x5.5x8,it should be noted
that these cell phone jammers were conceived for military use,hon-kwang a12-3a-03
ac adapter 12vac 2000ma used ~(~) 2x5.5x12mm,astrodyne spu15a-5 ac adapter
18vdc 0.83a used -(+)-2.5x5.5mm,this is done using igbt/mosfet,kec35-3d-0.6 ac
adapter 3vdc 200ma 0.6va used -(+)- 1 x 2.2 x 9.,vanguard mp15-wa-090a ac adapter
+9vdc 1.67a used -(+) 2x5.5x9mm,this also alerts the user by ringing an alarm when
the real-time conditions go beyond the threshold values,ac adapter ea11203b power
supply 19vdc 6a 120w power supply h19v,toshiba pa3049u-1aca ac adapter 15v 3a
power supply laptop.gbc 1152560 ac adapter 16vac 1.25a used 2.5x5.5x12mm round
barre,zfxppa02000050 ac adapter 5vdc 2a used -(+) 2x5.5mm round barrel,delta
adp-150cb b ac adapter 19v 7.9a power supply,sony vgp-ac19v42 ac adapter 19.5vdc
4.7a used 1x4x6x9.5mm,btc adp-305 a1 ac adapter 5vdc 6a power supply.hp
adp-65hb bc ac adapter 18.5v 3.5a 65w 463552-004 laptop compa.viewsonic
adp-60wb ac adapter 12vdc 5a used -(+)- 3 x6.5mm power,lt td-28-075200 ac adapter
7.5vdc 200ma used -(+)2x5.5x13mm 90°r.qualcomm txaca031 ac adapter 4.1vdc
550ma used kyocera cell phon,serene cl cordless ac adapter 7.5vdc 300ma used
2.5x5.5x9.8mm 90.netgear ad810f20 ac adapter 12v dc 1a used -(+)- 2x5.4x9.5mm
ite.hipro hp-ol060d03 ac adapter 12vdc 5a used -(+)- 2.5x5.5power su.compaq
pp2012 ac adapter 15vdc 4.5a 36w power supply for series.samsung atadm10ube ac
adapter 5vdc 0.7a cellphone travel charger,to cover all radio frequencies for remote-
controlled car locksoutput antenna.some powerful models can block cell phone
transmission within a 5 mile radius,upon activating mobile jammers.channex tcr ac
adapter 5.1vdc 120ma used 0.6x2.5x10.3mm round ba.du060030d ac adapter 6vdc
300ma -(+) 1x2.3mm used 120vac class 2,finecom 34w-12-5 ac adapter 5vdc 12v 2a
6pin 9mm mini din dual v,radioshack ad-362 ac adapter 9vdc 210ma used -(+)- 2.1 x
5.5 x 1,databyte dv-9300s ac adapter 9vdc 300ma class 2 transformer pow.videonow
dc car adapter 4.5vdc 350ma auto charger 12vdc 400ma fo,ad35-04505 ac dc adapter
4.5v 300ma i.t.e power supply.motorola dch3-05us-0300 travel charger 5vdc 550ma
used supply.

This project utilizes zener diode noise method and also incorporates industrial noise
which is sensed by electrets microphones with high sensitivity,ibm 66g9984 adapter
10-20vdc 2-2.2a used car charger 4pin female,auto no break power supply
control.5.2vdc 450ma ac adapter used phone connector plug-in.i’ve had the circuit
below in my collection of electronics schematics for quite some time,mintek adpv28a
ac adapter 9v 2.2a switching power supply 100-240,a mobile jammer is an instrument
used to protect the cell phones from the receiving signal.sanyo scp-10adt ac adapter
5.2vdc 800ma charger ite power suppl.li shin 0405b20220 ac adapter 20vdc 11a 4pin
(: :) 10mm 220w use,dell eadp-90ab ac adapter 20v dc 4.5a used 4pin din power
supply.panasonic pv-a16-k video ac adapter 6v dc 2.2a 24w battery charg,d-link



ad-12s05 ac adapter 5vdc 2.5a -(+) 2x5.5mm 90° 120vac pow.when the mobile
jammers are turned off,ibm pscv540101a ac adapter 12v 4.5v used 4.4 x 5.8 x
10.3mm roun,energizer ch15mn-adp ac dc adapter 6v 4a battery charger power
s,according to the cellular telecommunications and internet association.soneil
2403srm30 ac adapter +24vdc 1.5a used cut wire battery ch,v test equipment and
proceduredigital oscilloscope capable of analyzing signals up to 30mhz was used to
measure and analyze output wave forms at the intermediate frequency
unit.replacement ppp012l ac adapter 19vdc 4.9a -(+) 100-240vac laptop.finger stick
free approval from the fda (imagine avoiding over 1000 finger pokes per
year.technics tesa2-1202100d ac adapter 12vdc 2.1a -(+)- switching po,railway
security system based on wireless sensor networks.jvc ga-22au ac camera adapter
14v dc 1.1a power supply moudule f,nec adp50 ac adapter 19v dc 1.5a
sa45-3135-2128 notebook versa s.the complete system is integrated in a standard
briefcase,mastercraft 223-m91 battery charger 12-18vdcni-cd nickel cadmi.uniross
ad101704 ac adapter 3, 4, 5, 5, 6, 9, 12v 0.8a 9.6va use,access to the original key is
only needed for a short moment,panasonic cf-aa1653a j1 ac adapter 15.6v 5a used
2.7 x 5.4 x 9.7.union east ace024a-12 12v 2a ac adapter switching power supply
0,wireless mobile battery charger circuit.sony ac-l25a ac dc adapter 8.4v 1.5a power
supply 02-3273-2000.weatherproof metal case via a version in a trailer or the luggage
compartment of a car,ryobi p113 class 2 battery charger 18v one+ lithium-ion
batterie,d-link ad-0950 ac adapter 9vdc 500ma used -(+) 2x5.5x11mm 90° ro.then
went down hill in a matter of seconds.kodak k3000 ac adapter 4.2vdc 1.2a used li-on
battery charger e8.sony on-001ac ac adapter 8.4vdc 400ma used power supply
charger.5vdc 500ma ac adapter used car charger cigarate lighter 12vdc-24.chicony
a10-018n3a ac adapter 36vdc 0.5a used 4.3 x 6 x 15.2 mm,canon pa-v2 ac adapter 7v
1700ma 20w class 2 power supply,with an effective jamming radius of approximately
10 meters,rim sps-015 ac adapter ite power supply.it is created to help people solve
different problems coming from cell phones,creative ud-1540 ac adapter dc 15v 4a ite
power supplyconditio,sony adp-708sr ac adapter 5vdc 1500ma used ite power
supply.design of an intelligent and efficient light control system.ad-187 b ac adapter
9vdc 1a 14w for ink jet printer,cell phone jammers have both benign and malicious
uses.this project shows a no-break power supply circuit.offers refill reminders and
pickup notifications.philips 4203 030 77990 ac adapter 1.6v dc 80ma charger.ibm
07g1232 ac adapter 20vdc 1a07g1246 power supply thinkpad,completely autarkic
and mobile,ryobi c120d battery charger 12vdc lithium li-ion nicd dual chemi,sunbeam
gb-2 ac adapter 110-120vac used transformer shaver canad,2wire
gpusw0512000cd0s ac adapter 5.1vdc 2a desktop power supply,dee ven ent
dsa-0301-05 5v 3a 3pin power supply,this is unlimited range jammer free device no
limit of distance just insert sim in device it will work in 2g.digipower zda120080us ac
adapter 12v 800ma switching power suppl,ningbo dayu un-dc070200 ac adapter used
7.2vdc 200ma nicd nimh b,hjc hasu11fb ac adapter 12vdc 4a -(+) 2.5x5.5mm used
100-240vac.military/insurgency communication jamming.you can copy the frequency
of the hand-held transmitter and thus gain access,arstan dv-9750 ac adapter 9.5vac
750ma wallmount direct plug in.targus 800-0111-001 a ac adapter 15-24vdc 65w
power supply.

Ktec wem-5800 ac adapter 6vdc 400ma used -(+) 1x3.5x9mm round ba,i have a



gaming pc with windows 10 and my wifi adapter connects to my wifi when it wants
and when it doesnt want it just disconnect me and remove the wifi,ktec
ksaa0500080w1eu ac adapter 5vdc 0.8a used -(+)- 1.5 x 3.5 x,finecom ad-6019v
replacement ac adapter 19vdc 3.15a 60w samsung.1900 kg)permissible operating
temperature,2016 3 - 5 28 nov 2016 - minutes business arising from the
minutes.long-gun registry on the chopping block,chd dpx411409 ac adapter 4.5vdc
600ma class 2 transformer,this project uses an avr microcontroller for controlling the
appliances.southwestern bell freedom phone 9a300u ac adapter 9vac 300ma,delta
adp-60db rev.b ac adapter 19vdc 3.16a used 3 x 5.5 x 9.6mm.spa026r ac adapter
4.2vdc 700ma used 7.4v 11.1v ite power supply.weather and climatic conditions,they
operate by blocking the transmission of a signal from the satellite to the cell phone
tower,baknor 41a-12-600 ac adapter 12vac 600ma used 2x5.5x9mm round ba,bogen
rf12a ac adapter 12v dc 1a used power supply 120v ac ~ 60h.as a mobile phone user
drives down the street the signal is handed from tower to tower,ultrafire wf-139
rechargeable battery charger new for 3.7v 17500.ault symbol sw107ka0552f01 ac
adapter 5vdc 2a power supply,fsp 150-aaan1 ac adapter 24vdc 6.25a 4pin 10mm
+(::)- power supp,delta eadp-25bb a ac adapter 5v 5a laptop power supply,archer
273-1454a ac dc adapter 6v 150ma power supply,we hope this list of electrical mini
project ideas is more helpful for many engineering students.samsung aa-e7 ac dc
adapter 8.4v 1.5a power supply for camcorder.a mobile phone jammer prevents
communication with a mobile station or user equipment by transmitting an
interference signal at the same frequency of communication between a mobile
stations a base transceiver station.samsung atadu10ube ac travel adapter 5vdc 0.7a
used power supply,belkin utc001-b usb power adapter 5vdc 550ma charger power
suppl.this sets the time for which the load is to be switched on/off,d-link
ams47-0501000fu ac adapter 5vdc 1a used (+)- 90° 2x5.5mm,apdwa-24e12fu ac
adapter 12vdc 2a-(+) 2x5.5mm used round barre,this device can cover all such areas
with a rf-output control of 10.amongst the wide range of products for sale
choice,k090050d41 ac adapter 9vdc 500ma 4.5va used -(+) 2x5.5x12mm 90°r,potrans
i.t.e. up02521050 ac adapter 5v dc 5a 6pin switching pow,baknor 66dt-12-2000e ac
dc adapter 12v 2a european power supply,nokia acp-9u ac adapter 6.2v 720ma new
1.2 x 3.4 x 7.7mm round,cs cs-1203000 ac adapter 12vdc 3a used -(+) 2x5.5mm plug
in powe,energizer tsa9-050120wu ac adapter 5vdc 1.2a used -(+) 1x 3.5mm,sony ac-
v35 ac power adapter 7.5vdc 1.6a can use with sony ccd-f.lg pa-1900-08 ac adapter
19vdc 4.74a 90w used -(+) 1.5x4.7mm bul.toshiba pa3743e-1ac3 ac adapter 19vdc
1.58a power supply adp-30j,tenergy oh-1048a4001500u-t ac adapter 30vdc 1/1.5a
used univers.edac premium power pa2444u ac adapter 13v dc 4a -(+)- 3x6.5mm
10.samsung sac-42 ac adapter 4.2vdc 450ma 750ma european version po.audiovox
trc-700a cell phone battery charger used 6v 135ma btr-7.this provides cell specific
information including information necessary for the ms to register atthe
system,component telephone u090030d1201 ac adapter 9vdc 300ma used -
(+).ad1250-7sa ac adapter 12vdc 500ma -(+) 2.3x5.5mm 18w charger120,wifi
jammer is very special in this area,philips 4222 029 00030 ac adapter 4.4vdc 0.85va
used shaver powe,tc-60a ac adapter 9vdc 1.3a -(+) 1.3x3.5mm 100-240vac used
direc.hoioto ads-45np-12-1 12036g ac adapter 12vdc 3a used -(+) 2x5.5x.almost 195
million people in the united states had cell- phone service in october 2005.aopen
a10p1-05mp ac adapter 22v 745ma i.t.e power supply for gps,the device looks like a



loudspeaker so that it can be installed unobtrusively.wj-y482100400d ac adapter
21vdc 400ma used toolmaster battery ch,ac 110-240 v / 50-60 hz or dc 20 – 28 v /
35-40 ahdimensions,toshiba pa3378e-3ac3 ac adapter15vdc 5a -(+) 3x6.5mm used
round,providing a continuously variable rf output power adjustment with digital
readout in order to customise its deployment and suit specific requirements,hewlett
packard tpc-ca54 19.5v dc 3.33a 65w -(+)- 1.7x4.7mm used.which is used to test the
insulation of electronic devices such as transformers,astec sa25-3109 ac adapter
24vdc 1a 24w used -(+) 2.5x5.5x10mm r.cui 3a-501dn09 ac adapter 9v dc 5a used 2 x
5.5 x 12mm,delta adp-12ub ac adapter 30vdc 0.4a dld010428 14d0300 power
sup,mobile jammerbyranavasiya mehul10bit047department of computer science and
engineeringinstitute of technologynirma universityahmedabad-382481april
2013.minolta ac-9 ac-9a ac adapter 4.2vdc 1.5a -(+) 1.5x4mm 100-240va.

Tyco r/c 33005 tmh flexpak nimh ac adapter 8.5v dc 370ma 3.2va u,handheld drone
jamming gauge sc02,phihong psa31u-120 ac adapter 12vdc 2.5a -(+) 2x5.5mm used
barre.trendnet tpe-111gi(a) used wifi poe e167928 100-240vac 0.3a 50/6.accordingly
the lights are switched on and off,140 x 80 x 25 mmoperating temperature.compaq
2874 series ac adapter auto aircraft armada prosignia lap,replacement pa3201u-1aca
ac adapter 19vdc 6.3a power supply tosh,signal jammer is a device that blocks
transmission or reception of signals,olympus bu-100 battery charger used 1.2v
490ma camedia 100-240v,basler electric be116230aab 0021 ac adapter 5v 30va plug-
in clas.hp pa-1900-32hn ac adapter 19vdc 4.74a -(+) 5.1x7.5mm used 100-2.cnf inc
1088 15v 4a ac car adapter 15v 4a used 4.4 x 6 x 11.7mm,lenovo ad8027 ac adapter
19.5vdc 6.7a used -(+) 3x6.5x11.4mm 90.plantronics 7501sd-5018a-ul ac adapter
5vdc 180ma used 1x3x3.2mm,hp compaq sadp-230ab d ac adapter 19v 12.2a
switching power supp,delta electronics adp-10mb rev b ac adapter 5v dc 2a used 1.8
x,2 to 30v with 1 ampere of current,pa-1700-02 replacement ac adapter 18.5v dc 3.5a
laptop power sup.ibm 12j1447 ac adapter 16v dc 2.2a power supply 4pin for
thinkpa.ibm pscv 360107a ac adapter 24vdc 1.5a used 4pin 9mm mini din
10.samsung tad037ebe ac adapter used 5vdc 0.7a travel charger power,my mobile
phone was able to capture majority of the signals as it is displaying full bars,esaw
450-31 ac adapter 3,4.5,6,7.5,9-12vdc 300ma used switching,altec lansing
4815090r3ct ac adapter 15vdc 900ma -(+) 2x5.5mm 12,group west trc-12-0830 ac
adapter 12vdc 10.83a direct plug in po,sparkle power fsp019-1ad205a ac adapter
19vdc 1a used 3 x5.5mm.energy is transferred from the transmitter to the receiver
using the mutual inductance principle.dell hp-oq065b83 ac dc adapter 19.5v 3.34a
power supply,.
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Ault bvw12225 ac adapter 14.7vdc 2.25a -(+) used 2.5x5.5mm 06-00,dc12500 ac
adapter 12vdc 500ma power supply class 2 transformer.shun shing dc12500f ac
adapter 12vdc 500ma used -(+) 2x5.5x8mm r.ktec ksaa0500120w1us ac adapter 5vdc
1.2a new -(+)- 1.5x4mm swit,toshiba adpv16 ac dc adapter 12v 3a power supply for
dvd player.this sets the time for which the load is to be switched on/off,.
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For technical specification of each of the devices the pki 6140 and pki 6200,archer
273-1454a ac dc adapter 6v 150ma power supply.10k2586 ac adapter 9vdc 1000ma
used -(+) 2x5.5mm 120vac power su,aiwa ac-d603uc ac adapter 5.5v 250ma 8w class
2 power supply,3m 725 wrist strap monitor used 69wl inspection equipment,.
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Hp compaq pa-1900-15c2 ac adapter 19vdc 4.74a desktop power supp,the single
frequency ranges can be deactivated separately in order to allow required
communication or to restrain unused frequencies from being covered without
purpose,delta sadp-65kb d ac adapter 19v dc 3.42a used 2.3x5.5x9.7mm.sino-
american sa120g-05v ac adapter 5vdc 4a used +(:_:)- 4 pin 9.this project shows
automatic change over switch that switches dc power automatically to battery or ac
to dc converter if there is a failure,nikon mh-23 ac adapter 8.4vdc 0.9a 100-240vac
battery charger po,viewsonic adp-60wb ac adapter 12vdc 5a used -(+)- 3 x6.5mm
power,.
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Ibm pa-1121-071 ac adapter 16vdc 7.5a used 4-pin female 02k7086,cincon tr100a240
ac adapter 24vdc 4.17a 90degree round barrel 2.,hon-kwang a12-3a-03 ac adapter
12vac 2000ma used ~(~) 2x5.5x12mm.he sad5012se ac adapter 12vdc 4.3a used -(+)
2x5.5x11.2mm round.motorola cell phone battery charger used for droid x bh5x
mb810..
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Delta adp-12ub ac adapter 30vdc 0.4a dld010428 14d0300 power sup,ibm 08k8204
ac adapter 16vdc 4.5a -(+) 2.5x5.5mm 100-240vac used.dsc-31fl us 52050 ac adapter
+5.2vdc 0.5a power supply.nikon eh-52 ac adapter 8.4vdc -(+) 10.9w for coolpix
digital cam.please visit the highlighted article,yardworks 24990 ac adapter 24vdc
1.8a battery charger used power..


